## BARRINGTON PUBLIC SCHOOLS POLICY COMMITTEE MEETING

## ADVISORY COMMITTEE OF THE SCHOOL COMMITTEE

AGENDA June 24, 2020

## 11:30 am MEETING TO BE CONDUCTED VIA ZOOM\*

https://zoom.us/j/683231654

+1 312 626 6799,,683231654# or +1 646 558 8656,,683231654# Webinar ID: 683 231 654

\*Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, the Governor has signed an Executive Order allowing teleconference meetings under the Open Meetings Act (OMA). The Town of Barrington has cancelled all face to face meetings until further notice. All residents desiring to participate in the meeting may join by using the information below. You are asked to mute your phone/device.

- A. Approval of Minutes: April 29, 2020 and May 9, 2020
- B. Discuss of what policies are left to be revised
- C. Discuss of policies needing to be added or revised in anticipation of re-entry in the fall
- D. Discussion of next meeting date
- E. Public Comments

Barrington Town Hall is accessible to the handicapped. Individuals requiring any accommodations for disabilities must notify Barrington Public Schools at 401-245-5000(TTD 401-247-3750) not less than 48 hours in advance.

Posted on June 19, 2020 at 9:23 am, Barrington School Administration, Barrington Town Hall, and Rhode Island Secretary of State website.

Barrington Public Schools does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, creed, national or ethnic origin, gender, religion, disability, age, sexual orientation, gender identity or expression, citizenship, or status as a disabled veteran, or past or present honorable military service, or any other protected category with respect to access to, the provision of, or employment in its educational services, programs and activities, including admissions, athletics and other BPS program as required by Title IX of the Education Amendments of 1972, the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990, Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973, Title VI and VII of the Civil Rights Act of 1965, the Age Discrimination Act of 1975, and other federal and state laws that prohibit discrimination. The following person has been designated to handle inquiries regarding the non-discrimination policies: Equity Officer, Assistant Superintendent; 401-245-5000 x 2. You may also direct inquiries directly to the Office Civil Rights (Boston Office), U.S. Department of Education, 8th Floor, 5 Post Office Square, Boston, MA 02109-3921, Telephone: (617) 289-0111; Facsimile: (617) 289-0150; Email: OCR.Boston@ed.gov. If you require accommodation to attend a meeting or program at a school, call the Equal Employment Officer at least two business days in advance of the meeting or program, or the school principal to attend a building-based event.